
The Belleair Community Foundation has contributed over

$945,000 
to the Community of Belleair since its inception in 2013

Since our founding in 2013, the Belleair Community Foundation (BCF) has contributed over $945,000 to the  
Town of Belleair, financing & managing 42 improvement projects that have dramatically enhanced the lives of our 
residents. Rallying through private & public partnerships, the BCF enables Belleair residents and town employees 
to enjoy an elevated sense of protection, recreation, park renewal, connectivity, pride, and community spirit that 
would not have otherwise been possible. 97% of funds raised by the BCF are contributed back to the community.

ACCOMPLISHMENTS TO DATE:
Parks & Recreation: Hunter Memorial Park | Pat Wall Park | Doyle Park
	 The BCF has designed, planned, and implemented comprehensive renovations of three Town of Belleair 
 	 Parks, featuring custom-crafted memorials, water fountains, fine art sculptures, and an extensive palm 
 	 tree planting. The BCF also provides the annual maintenance funding for these projects.

Community Safety: Projects Benefiting Our Belleair Police Department (BPD)
	 BCF funds have paved the way for Police Squad Room Renovations, a new Police Cruiser, Ballistic  
	 Police Vests, Flashlights, Radar Units, Radios and Bicycles.

Community Connections: Past Events Hosted by the BCF
	 Bark in the Park; Annual Veterans Day Event; Town Directory; Sip N Slide; 2020 Grad Parade;  
	 Dogs & Donuts; Sunset at the Bluff; Belleair Teen Council Civic Engagement Efforts; Mix & Mingle;  
	 Holiday Gifts for Town Employees.

Please join us in 2021 to Make the Town of Belleair even better!
belleaircommunityfoundation.org

BCF Board of Directors:

Karla Rettstatt  |  John Rich  |  Lisa Mitchels  |  James McArthur   |  Justin Helmus  |  Coleen Chaney  |  Thomas Nessler


